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Conference 

Because of the large number of meetings and the limited number of rooms available, many 
meetings had to be scheduled at 7:00 a.m. and 9:00 p.m. on Friday in addition to the Saturday 
afternoon meeting times. Many thanks to Carol Hammond for making the MPLA suite available 
for meetings at other times. 

I have started a manual for the Vice Presidents of important things to know about when working 
with the conference committee.  

Future Board Meetings 

Joe is finalizing the arrangements for the March and July board meetings which will be held at 
the Marriott Courtyard on the 16th Street Mall in Denver. 

Committees 

Committee appointments are being finalized. Several people have had to resign from committees 
due to conflicts. Continuing chairs are Betty Dance on Bylaws and Procedures, Patti Butcher on 
the Leadership Institute, and David Oberhelman on Nominating. Committee lists will be 
distributed at the Board meeting  

 


